
 

 

 
 

 

 

January 31, 2024 
 

 
Lori Smith 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P. O. Box 191 
Victor, CO 80860
 
 

Re: Cresson Project - File No. M-1980-244  

 Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 

         Technical Revision (TR-139) 

 Update Water Monitoring Quality 

Assurance Project Plan (QAPP) and Amendment 13 Exhibit G  

 
Dear Lori Smith: 

 
On January 31, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 

Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on October 17, 2023, addressing the 

following: 

 

Water Monitoring Quality 

Assurance Project Plan (QAPP) and Amendment 13 Exhibit G updates in accordance with a 

committment made during review of TR-129.  

 

The decision reached by the Division is:  approve.   

 

The terms of Technical Revision No. 139 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 

Permit No. M-1980-244. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1980-244 remain in 

full force and effect. 

 

The revised liability amount exceeds the financial warranty currently held (see below), please submit 

additional bond or a rider to your existing bond that equals or exceeds the Revised Liability.  The 

revision will not be final until the bond is approved by the Division. 

 

 

Bond Held: $209,491,188.00 

Prior Liability: $291,100,000.00 

Change in Liability: $0.00 

Revised Liability: $291,100,000.00 

Prior Permit Acreage: 6,002.70 



Change in Permit Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Permit Acreage: 6,002.70 

Prior Affected Acreage: 6,002.70 

Change in Affected  Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Affected Acreage: 6,002.70 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567 x 8114, or by email 
at Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist 

cc: Katie Blake 
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